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December 15, 2021 

 

Re: Solano County’s Benicia Road Complete Streets Project Public Outreach 
 

Para obtener información en español sobre el proyecto de “Benicia Road Complete Streets,” comuníquese 

con Gladis Valladares al (707) 784-6075.  

 

Kung kailangan pa ang impormasyon sa Tagalog tungkol sa “Benicia Road Complete Streets Project” 

tawagan si Charlie Palomeras sa (707) 784 – 3096. Salamat. 

 

 

Dear Resident, 

 

Solano County is currently seeking input from Vallejo community members, businesses, and 

organizations around Benicia Road for a Public Works road improvement project. The Benicia 

Road Complete Streets Project will include streetscape and landscape beautifications around 

Benicia Road. The project seeks to revitalize Benicia Road with improved pedestrian, cyclist, and 

transit facilities in a multi-modal friendly environment. 

 

Construction of the Benicia Road Complete Streets Project is projected to begin in the Fall of 2022. 

Solano County is requesting the input of residents and local businesses. In the ever-changing 

environment of COVID 19, Solano County will hold a virtual Open House on Wednesday, January 

5, 2022 at 6:30pm, to introduce the project, receive input, and field questions and concerns from 

community members. 

 

Upon the completion of the Open House event, Solano County will hold continued community 

outreach programs, detailed on our website. If requested, this will include personal walkthrough 

of how your frontage will be affected, and what service interruptions you may expect. 

 

You can access the virtual Open House at: 

 

www.solanocounty.com/beniciaroadcompletestreetsproject 

 

We appreciate your input and look forward to seeing you on Wednesday, January 5th at 6:30pm. 

 

Thanks, 

 

 

 

Matt Tuggle 

http://www.solanocounty.com/
http://www.solanocounty.com/beniciaroadcompletestreetsproject

